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Congratulations to all our Grade 10 students for 

excelling in the SSS Board Examination! CJM is 

immensely proud of your remarkable success and 

achievements. We wish you God's abundant 

blessings as you embark on your future endeavours. 

May you continue to make Jesus and Mary known 

and loved through your outstanding character, 

impeccable manners, exceptional performance, and 

future accomplishments. We bless you as you step 

into the exciting world of college life. 

 

I extend my heartfelt gratitude to Mrs. Jovella 

D’Souza, mother of Miss Saffron D’Souza from 

Grade 9, for generously sponsoring Rs. 30,000 

towards the external tuition fees of one needy 

student and the school fees of another student at 

our school. Your philanthropic endeavour in 

supporting less fortunate students is deeply 

appreciated. May God bless you and your family 

abundantly. 

Special Acknowledgements 

 

Cheers to fresh start and new 

beginnings!! 

Let’ u's make this academic year 

unforgettable. Congratulations to our 

SSC  Toppers 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students, 

Welcome to the exciting new chapter of the 2024 academic year! 

I'm thrilled to embark on this journey with all of you. With unwavering faith, I believe CJM is truly blessed, 

and I continue to envision incredible things for our beloved school. 

Together, let's create a supportive environment where our children can flourish emotionally, mentally, 

socially, psychologically, and intellectually. Hand-in-hand, we can guide them to reach their full potential. 

With God's grace as our guiding light, I know we can achieve remarkable things at CJM. 

 

This summer vacation, we embarked on a mission to rejuvenate 

the exterior of our school building. The structure was in dire need 

of attention, and after a thorough treatment last year, we decided 

to completely change its colour and appearance this year. 

The transformation is remarkable. Our school now radiates 

elegance, vibrancy, and attractiveness. We are profoundly 

grateful to the Almighty for protecting the workers during the 

project, ensuring everyone's safety. The work was accomplished 

successfully, and we are thrilled with the outcome. 

I extend our heartfelt thanks to Mr. Valley Miranda, our 

dedicated contractor, and his team for their exceptional efforts in 

maintaining our school. 

I would love to hear your positive comments about the new look. 

I am confident that our students will now feel a renewed sense of 

pride in attending their beautifully renovated school. 

 
 

New Elegant Look for Our School Building 

 

 

"The More You Give, 
The More You Receive" 

 

Our sincere thanks also go to 

Mr. Sarvar Misal, father of 

Miss Kashaf from Grade 4, for 

sponsoring Rs. 10,000 for our 

last year’s Primary Section's 

Graduation Day function. 

Your generosity is truly a 

blessing. God bless you for 

your kindness. 

 

A special thanks to Miss Gloria 

from the Class 10 batch of 

2023-24 and her family for 

sponsoring Rs. 10,000 towards 

the school's poor fund. Your 

overwhelming support for the 

upliftment of needy children is 

commendable. Thank you for 

your generous sponsorship. 

 

Upcoming Updates 
Teachers Orientation Seminar: 

Dates: 6th & 7th June 2024 

 

Re-opening of the New Academic Year: 

Nursery & Pre-Primary: 

Date: 10th June 2024 

 

Timings: 

Nursery: 9:00 AM to 10:30 AM  

(10th & 11th June 2024) 

 

Pre-Primary: 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM  

(10th & 11th June 2024) 

 

 

 

Grade 10: 

Date: 10th June 2024 

Timings: 7:30 AM to 12:00 Noon 

Orientation Session: 10th June  

from 7:30 AM to 10:30 AM,  

followed by regular classes until 12:00 Noon 

 

Grades 1 to 9: 

Date: 18th June 2024 

Timings: 7:20 AM to 10:30 AM 

 

 Looking forward to a wonderful year together with all of you.  

May God guide us in all our future endeavours. 
Sr. Flavia rjm 

Blessings 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Mr. Godfree Periera, father of Miss Grace (Grade 7) and Mst Azeriel (Grade 2), 

for his generous sponsorship of the school fees for underprivileged children over the past two years. Your kindness and 

remarkable act of love have made a significant difference in their lives. God bless you for your generosity and 

compassion. 

 


